
Your municipality has previously granted you temporary exemption from receiving Digital Post.

The Danish Parliament (Folketinget) has decided that these exemptions are to be indefinite  
instead of temporary. Consequently, your temporary exemption will automatically become  
indefinite.

Do you still want to be exempt from Digital Post? 
Your temporary exemption will automatically become indefinite, so if you still want to be 
exempt from receiving Digital Post, you don’t have to do anything. You will continue to  
receive letters from the public authorities by traditional letter post.

Would you like to register for Digital Post? 
If you want to receive mail from the public authorities online, you should log on to Digital Post 
at www.borger.dk or www.e-boks.dk. 

You need a NemID in order to log on. You can order your NemID at www.nemid.nu. 

If you need help, please contact your citizen service centre, who can help with the issue of your 
NemID. Remember to bring photo ID (e.g. a valid passport or driver’s licence). If you have no 
photo ID, you should bring two other types of ID, one of which should state your civil  
registration number.
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